
Starved Rock Runners, Ltd. 
June 15,2021 

   SRRL Board Meeting 
                                     THE RIGHT SPICE – PERU, IL 
 
 
SRRL Meeting called to order at 7:02 pm by Janine Sobin, President. 

Board members present:  Joe Bornac, Greg Vaccaro, Kory Katkus, Randy Pratt, Janine Sobin, Rosanne Abbott,  

Mary Beth Potthoff, Dan Rolando, Theresa Hart, Ryan Bell, Teresa Messersmith and Cathy Berry. 

Board members absent: Carol Pratt. Mitch Hobbs, Rick Coleman and John Thomas. 

Visitors present: Bob Zeglis 

 

MONTHLY REPORTS: 

Secretary: No changes or corrections - Greg Vaccaro made a motion to approve the secretary minutes.  

Rosanne Abbot seconded the motion. Minutes approved as read.  

Treasurer:  Negative cash flow for the month -1,189.31, due to a $500 donation to the Walleye Club and $600 

to prepare tax reports.  Total liabilities and equity - $67,992,66.  Mary Beth Potthoff made a motion to approve 

the treasurer’s report.  Teresa Messersmith seconded the motion. Treasurer’s report approved as shared. 

Circuit: No report  

Equipment:  No feedback from Greg.  He is eager to bring the clocks/chargers to races if needed.  It was noted 

that we need chalk paint to mark courses.  Greg Vaccaro made a motion, seconded by Mary Beth Potthoff, 

giving Bob Zeglis approval to purchase 3 cases .   

Web Site:  Bob Zeglis reported the web site is up to date, except for circuit standings. 

 Pacesetter:   Articles are due June 15.  Included in this issue are 3 flyers for the 4
th

 of July runs, an article from 

the director of the Memorial Day 5K run in Streator and 1 new ad. 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 

A. Restless Runners – Bob Zeglis has reached out to Adam Thorson, park director, and informed him that 

we will ask the city for a $500 donation, need him to get the police and our club will do the rest.  The run 

will be August 7 and we will use the Restless Runners course which is already certified.  We can call it 

the Taste 5K. 

B. Women’s Clinic – The clinic has added a 3
rd

 level for those seasoned runners who would like to 

challenge their current pace and endurance.  This past week we have added 2 new level 1 participants. 

C. Kids Running Clinic - 30-35 children participated this past week and the clinic went well.  In the future it 

is desired that volunteers commit before the first night of the clinic.   

D. Follow up with Kory getting access to the website – Bob Zeglis and Kory need to make a date to meet so 

this may occur. 

E. Dimmick School race timing – Phil Taylor did the timing and announcing, volunteering his time.  
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

A. June 27 is Bingo day at the Oglesby Elks and we need volunteers – Janine will get the info out to Kory 
and he will send an email blast to club members.  Volunteers for this date will be Dan Rolando, Bob and 

Marsha Zeglis, and Mary Beth Potthoff.  

B. QC Circuit race – Greg Vaccaro made a motion, Teresa Messersmith seconded it, to allow any event 

entered Sept. 26 as a circuit race .  Club members will a get point for this year only. Passed by the 

current board. 

C. Race Review: 

1. Streator Family YMCA Memorial Day 5K – Very well organized this year, 137 participants, had an 

awards ceremony after, Race Director (Aggie Hatzer) did a great job! 
 



D. Upcoming Circuit Races: 

1. Celebrate La Salle 5K walk/run June 25, 2021 at 6:00 (registration) and 7:00 (race begins) 

2. Run for Glory 5K Streator – July 4 at 8:00 a.m. 

3. Dog Days 5K – July 10 at 6:00 p.m. 

4. Liberty 5K run in Morris – July 3, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  Janine will forward information to Kory and he 

will send an email blast out.  Cash prizes are awarded to the top 3 clubs with the most entrants so lets 

run on the 3
rd

! 

 

RECALL: 

 Our club needs to hold an annual membership meeting so the banquet committee will be meeting shortly 

to discuss options (picnic in July/August) and venue. Stay tuned. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 Teresa Messersmith made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Theresa Hart.  The meeting was 

adjourned at 7:55 by President Janine Sobin. 

 

NEXT MEETING:  7:00 p.m. July 20, 2021 at the Right Spice in Peru, Illinois. 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Mary Beth Potthoff 

Secretary SRRL 
      

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        


